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This Week’s Highlights 

• Nursery children have amazed all the teachers with their retelling of ‘The very 

hungry caterpillar’ story. We keep checking our caterpillars and have seen that 

they have grown bigger, it shouldn’t be too much longer before they make 

their cocoon. 

• Reception children have had a wonderful week after reading more of our story 

‘The Bog Baby’. We have learned more about pond life and the highlight of 

our week was our fantastic trip to Martin Mere. 

• Year 1 have enjoyed a very busy week of learning including making our own 

wanted posters for the Big Bad Wolf, learning how to read o’clock and half 

past times as well as learning all about seasonal differences in our topic work!  

• Year 2 have been working hard to make our school community and planet a 

better place this week. We have planted bulbs and flowers on the playground 

and are taking part in Blue Peter’s “Climate Heroes” challenge. The children 

are doing a fantastic job being climate heroes in an effort to reduce their 

household’s carbon emissions. 

• Year 3 have been very busy this week hunting for different rocks around 

school and discussing what they are used for. We have also been finding out 

about the fates of Henry VIII’s six wives! 

• Year 4 have enjoyed learning more about invertebrates this week including 

their scientific names and how to classify them into groups. We have also 

continued our quest to make the planet a better, greener place by reusing old 

cereal boxes and making them into jigsaws for our friends.  

• Year 5 have enjoyed continuing their work building up to writing a newspaper 

report based on the poem ‘The Highwayman’. We have also been looking 

closely at the process of mummification, as well as designing our own 

‘shaduf’! 

• Year 6 have enjoyed working on The Twits in English and have created some 

amazing pieces of writing including a letter, a description and a set of 

instructions. We have also continued our work on L.S. Lowry in Art and have 

been focusing on drawing figures in different positions.  
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Lincoln D, Tilly Mc, Oliver L, Leo & Gracie-
Mae S 
RRG: Leo D, Lila W 
RKI: Joeshan S, Morgann B 
 
Year 1: Ethan F, Chloe 
W, Alfie, Lainey 
 

Year 4: Phoebe, Keira, 
Evie TK and Alex P 

Year 2: Leighton W, 
Jessica M, Jovina R, 
Scarlett P 
 
Year 3: Daisy D, Keira A, 
Layla S, Archie MD 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Poppy D, 
Lojaniskha S, Kate M, 
Aahash T 
 
Year 6: Lucas K, Lily May 
P, Kyle J, Jasmine A 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine 
A, George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – beautiful Year 3 – heir 
Reception - wetland Year 4 – exoskeleton 
Year 1 – forecast Year 5 - replenish 
Year 2 – inverse  Year 6 – assailant 

 
Problem of the Week 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to Mia from Miss Ellis’ class 
for winning last week’s challenge! Who will win this 
week’s challenge? Please DOJO your child’s class 
teacher with answers!  

 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – NAM 97.7% 
KS1 – 1JG 99.7% 
LKS2 –4MM 97.3% 
UKS2 – 5AR 97.1% 
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